
 
 

 

 

 

Hope you have a lovely weekend,                                                                    

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson, Mrs Brooker and Miss 

Lewington  

Reception Ball 

 A reminder that our class ball will be on next week on Wednesday 3rd April.  
The children are invited to come dressed for the occasion.  Please remember that we 
will have outdoor play as usual so the children will need to be warmly dressed and 
wear suitable shoes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Well done to Cerys and Max who are our 

stars of the week.   
Keep it up! 

       
 

Jack H and Kai were our VIP children at 
lunch today.  Super manners!  

 

 

Mystery Reader 
Our mystery reader this week was 
Max’s Mum. She read ‘All Change’, 
‘Don’t Call Me Sweet’ and shared a 
book of jokes and tricks to make us 
smile. 

Many thanks for your time! 

 

29th March 2019                         Term: Spring 2   

  Week: five  

Reception Class Newsletter 

This week we moved onto the story Cinderella, again listening to different 
versions of the story. Some of us made magic wands to cast our own spells or 
visited our potions lab to concoct a magic potion or perfume for Cinderella. On a 
more practical level, we talked about shoes and decided Cinderella should have 
packed her trainers or wellies to help her get home from the ball.   

We have begun to talk about ballroom dancing ahead of our ball next week. Strictly 
watch out! 

In PE we continued dribbling and stopping the ball with our feet and also 
moved onto passing the ball to a partner. 

Ahead of Mother’s Day, we talked about our mum’s and how much we loved 
them and why. We hope you like your card and gift! 

 Show and tell – next week there will be NO show and tell as we have other speaking 
and listening activities planned. We look forward to sharing your special items after 
Easter. 


